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BACKGROUND:  As part of the requirements for the Growth Management Act, the City of Camas 

is required to update its capital facilities plans including Fire Services and related facilities and 

equipment.  

SUMMARY:  Staff will provide a summary of the proposed updated Capital Facilities Plan for the 

Fire department, discuss proposed capital items and the recommended associated fire impact fees 

for new development.   

BUDGET IMPACT:  This will provide an updated framework for financing future capital 

investment into facilities and equipment and it will provide an updated fire impact fee 

program.  

RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends APPROVAL of the proposed Fire Capital Facility 

Plan updates and proposed Fire Impact Fees.  The Planning Commission is to forward a 

recommendation to the City Council for its consideration and action.    


